
McKenna, Neil

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 10:46 AM
To: anne.dawson@hrsdc-rhdcc.gc.ca
Cc: opheliajohn@hrsdc-rhdcc.gc.ca
Subject: Re: PPE Initiative in the Canadian Seniors Living Sector

Hi Anne,

Happy to connect. Just so you know. I was the one who put Melody in touch with Leslie and spoke with Melody at length
last week.

We're supportive of this initiative.

Matt

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 15, 2020, at 10:27 AM, "anne.dawson@hrsdc-rhdcc.gc.ca" <anne.dawson@hrsdc-rhdcc.gc.ca> wrote:
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